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Half term holiday creative challenge: design and make a poster to highlight the
issues of deforestation. Have a look online for ideas. You could create your poster
on your computer using a paint or publishing program or using pens and paper. If you
create your poster on a computer, save it as a PDF and send it to your teacher or
bring your paper posters in on the first day back. We look forward to seeing your
posters and adding them to our display - see how creative you can be!

What Year 5 will be learning about in the next
six weeks: in maths we will begin our fractions
unit before we move on to fractions, decimals and
percentages. In history we will study the life and
work of Evelyn Cheeseman who was the first
female curator at London Zoo. In English we will
be writing letters of persuasion.

Dressing up for World Book
Day: Thursday 3rd March!

On Thursday 3rd March we will
celebrate World Book Day. Please
look out for a letter from Miss
Howell - we have an exciting day
planned.

Homework
Weekly homework will be posted on
Google classroom: times table Rock
Stars and Ed Shed spellings

Reading at home
We expect children to read 3-4
times a week at home. Use AR to
quiz from home

Diary dates
PE - Thursday

Google classroom has a collection of work for any children who are isolating




